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October 27, 2010

Mr. Mussie Betre

Bankers Business Management Services. Inc.
8121 Georgia Avenue, Suite 950

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Dear Mr. Betre:

On behalf of the Naval Criminal Investigative Service (NCIS),
Department of the Navy Central Adjudication Facility (DON CAF), T
want to express my most sincere appreciation and utmost gratitude
to you for your dedicated support to the mission of the DON CAF.

Since you were awarded the contract to manage the DON CAF
Adjudicative Support Branch (ASB) in February 2006, your staff has
done a remarkable -job processing critical security clearance
information for our adjudicators. I would like to specifically
recognize the significant role you have played in enabling the DON
CAF to be the leading adjudicative facility in the Department of
the Defense. The DON CAF has far exceeded requirements mandated
under the Intelligence Reform and Terrorism Prevention Act (IRTPA)
of 2004, and your dedicated service has greatly contributed to that
special distinction. During your tenure under this contract, our
case balance on hand has decreased from 21,791 at the end of fiscal
vear 2006, to 13,894 in 2010. Ultimately, your role in managing the
DON CAF ASB has facilitated quick and accurate security clearance
responses in support of Navy commands worldwide. In addition, you
displayed tremendous flexibility and teamwork by quickly adjusting
procedures in accordance with our December 2009 database transition
to the Case Adjudication Tracking System (CATS).

Again, thank you for your many outstanding contributions to
the NCIS, the DON CAF, and our customers. Please accept my sincere
thanks and appreciation for a job well done!

Sincerely,

EELE
Director



